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ADDITIONAL SUPPLEMENTARY REGULATIONS 2014 
 

Kart & Driver Livery 
You will be required to carry mandatory livery on your kart, race suit and 
helmet. They must be applied in their normal landscape position. These must 
be in place at all times during official practice and racing. Damaged stickers 
must be replaced and will be available.  Any livery in conflict with Maxxis 
Tyres or Formula TKM must be removed or covered. No cigarette advertising 
is permitted. Failure to carry the required branding can result in no points 
being scored. 

Kart Stickers - One Championship sticker should be fixed to the front panel 
just above or below the number plate. The other should be applied on the top 
of the rear number plate so it is clearly visible from behind. 

Race Suit 
A TKM cloth badge must be sewn onto the front upper chest area of your race 
suit and attached the right way up and in a horizontal position. 

Transponders 
Drivers will be expected to provide their own transponders and holders. If you 
do not have a transponder you may be able to rent one at the event but you 
must arrange this with the club prior to the meeting. Hire will be at a cost for 
the weekend plus your licence will be held until the transponder is returned. 
Your transponder must be used at all times and you must have a transponder 
holder mounted in the correct position. Please ensure that your 
transponder is fitted for official practice. Hired transponders must be 
returned at the end of the meeting. Failure to do so will render the driver liable 
to paying for a new one at approx £200. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


